
 

 

 

 

 

 

Cir No.: STS/ 92/2025-26         18.09.2025 (Thursday) 
 

Dear Parent 
 

This is to inform you that your ward has been selected to participate in Zonal Football 

Under-14 Boys Tournament 2025 to be held at GBSSS, Jharoda Kalan, New Delhi from 

19.09.2025 (Friday)- 20.09.2025 (Saturday). 

 

Please Note:  

• Parents have to drop and pick their ward from the school. 

 

For any queries, please contact:    Mr Sijo Thomas: 9667557924 

      Mr Neeraj Tokas: 9810318996 

 

 

Ms Meneka I. Singh 

    (Principal) 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
CONSENT SLIP FOR CIR NO.: STS/ 92 /2025-26 

 

I, Ms./ Mr.__________________________ Parent /Guardian of _________________________ of Class ________ 

am interested in my ward’s participation in Zonal Football Under-14 Boys Tournament 

2025 to be held at GBSSS, Jharoda Kalan, New Delhi from 19.09.2025 (Friday)- 

20.09.2025 (Saturday). 
 

I, hereby, undertake that I have no objection in participation of my son/ daughter in the 

above said game. I also hereby, undertake that I am sending him/her at my own risk and 

school authorities are not responsible in case of any mishap.  

 
 
 
Parent’s Signature: ______________        Parent’s Mobile Number: _______________ 

 


